
Will you help me find a FOREVER Home? 

Will the Auxiliary maintain “bragging rights”? 

Will the Auxiliary continue to be the best at supporting the needs of our veterans? 

I believe we will! 

This year’s joint special project is raising funds for the Life Buddy Program from Sierra 
Delta. They are committed to assisting veterans with the use of dogs as a partnership 
to enrich the lives of veterans. Not every veteran needs a service dog, but every 
veteran could use a Life Buddy.  

 

 

Be sure to spread the word and 
think of creative ways your 
Auxiliary can utilize this project to 
promote the VFW Auxiliary in 
your community and of course as 
an excellent recruitment tool! 

 

 

About 
Georgie: I am 
an older 
breed but still 
loved by 
many. I have 
had issues 
with my 
extremities; 
but am on the 
mend. At 
times my bark 
is a bit 
scratchy. I can 
do tricks. I 
have many 
good years 
left to bring 
you and your 
auxiliary 
family much 
JOY!  

 

2023-2024 Joint VFW & Auxiliary  
“SPECIAL PROJECT” 

 

Hello Everyone! 

My name is “Georgie”. I am not a Sierra Delta Dog, but I  

am looking for a FOREVER HOME. In the process, I 

am supporting the VFW & Auxiliary Special Project of  

the Sierra Delta- - Life Buddy Program; with my main  

attention to donating to the Auxiliary side of this fundraiser! 

Who does more for veterans in Wisconsin? 

“Paws Down” - - - the AUXILIARY! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations via a check should be made out to VFW Auxiliary WI and sent 
to Department Treasurer, Lenore Otto, 1383W Wisconsin Ave., 
Oconomowoc, WI 53066, with “PSP” (Presidents Special Project) in the 
memo line. Deadline is April 15, 2024. When you donate, your Auxiliary 
name will go into a drawing to place me with my forever family.  

Please be generous!  

 


